
Dear Dr. Lubna, 
 
Thanks for the Email 
 
Dear Dr.Asiya,  
 
Your remarks and comments are required on the counseling session done between IO 
and UCPO. The counseling session report Is attached (for reference). 
 
 
 
In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, please let us know. 
 
Thanks and Regards 
Sabeela Pasha 
Regional coordinator(Balochistan) 
 
 
 
From: Lubna Adnan RAKHSHANI [mailto:rakhshanil@who.int]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 11:01 AM 
To: sabeela@ctc.org.pk 
Cc: Dehani, Aasiya Bano <dehania@who.int> 
Subject: counselling session - Page 1.pdf 
 

Dear Sabeela,  

Please find the attached counseling session report of Ms. Saeeda, UCPO ward 8. 

Regards, 

Dr Lubna Adnan 

Sent from Android device 
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